+OLD
AMERSHAM
CHRISTMAS,
*FESTIVAL+

BY COOPERS MARKETS

We are delighted to announce the all new ‘Old Amersham Christmas Festival’
which will take place on Friday, 1% December (4-8pm).

It's a shared initiative between the Old Amersham Revitalisation Group, the
Amersham Community Board and the Local Council. It’s being managed by
Cooper’s Markets together with representatives from the local retailers and
restauranteurs. It will run along similar lines to previous Christmas late-night
shopping evenings, but with enhanced activities for children, more
entertainment, more food & drink offerings, an extensive range of market stalls
and of course late-night openings by retailers.

The High Street will be closed between 1-9pm and there won'’t be any vehicle
access from The Broadway up to the Elephant & Castle during this time.
Vehicles should be moved away as parking will be suspended throughout the
area of the road closure. There will be free parking in the Dovecote Car Park.

The vision is to create a wonderful evening for the whole community which
involves everyone from the local school children to the Amersham Band. As with
all Cooper’s Markets and with previous Christmas Evenings, there will be a
donation to local charities.

We look forward to you joining us. In the meantime, if you have any queries
please contact Rob Seddon — info@coopersmarkets.com




